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This Week... 
We have had a fantastic Extreme English week. 
We started the week with the disappearance of 
our crayons and felt tip pens – they had been 
reading the book ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ 
and decided they should leave too! Fortunately 
the children managed to coax them back with 
some wonderful persuasive letters. We went on 
to write some very creative colour poems to 
convince them to stay. We now have some very 
happy colours ;) 

We had a visit from a librarian on Wednesday. 
She read the children a range of exciting 

stories. 

On Thursday we felt as though we had stepped 
into a storybook with all the fantastic 

costumes... 
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It was a lovely morning of acting, 
story re-writing and book inspired 

craft. 
 

As well as all of the English we 
have continued with our Maths too 
and the children have impressed me 

by adding and subtracting 2 digit 
numbers! 

 
Next Week.... 

We will be returning to the story 
‘Stuck’ by Oliver Jeffers. 
In Maths we will be using our 
addition and subtraction skills as 
we look at statistics. 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Elliot, Lewis, Matthew, Sienna, Isaac, 
Isabella, Mia, Florence, Elissa, Amelia, 

Kayla, Erin and Freddie. 

Homework 

To continue Tic Tac Toe homework sheet. 
A new set of spellings have also been sent 
home to learn on a look, cover, write sheet. 

 
 

 
Apologies to Mia for missing her name 
off last week’s news letter. Well done 
for presenting your work so beautifully. 

 

Extreme English Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Elissa for a fantastic colour poem. 
 

Reader of the Week - 
Erin for improvement and 

excellence. 
 

Honourable Mention 
to Freddie for fantastic effort. 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


